
TOWN OF PALM BEACH 

Information for Town Council Meeting on:  September 14, 2021 

 

To: Mayor and Town Council 

 

Via: Kirk Blouin, Town Manager 

 

From: Jane Le Clainche, Director of Finance 

 

Re: Designation of Town Depositories and Parties Authorized to Sign 

Checks or Warrants on Behalf of the Town for Fiscal Year 2022 

Resolution No. 105-2021 
 

Date: September 1, 2021 

 

 

 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
 

Staff recommends that the Town Council approve Resolution No. 105-2021 designating the 

Town depositories and authorized parties to sign checks and warrants on behalf of the Town for 

fiscal year 2022. 

 

GENERAL INFORMATION  
 

Pursuant to sections 2-36 and 2-517 of the Town of Palm Beach Code of Ordinances, the Town 

Council must annually designate Town depositories and authorized parties to sign checks and 

warrants on behalf of the Town.  

 

TOWN ATTORNEY REVIEW 

 

Town Attorney review is not necessary for this resolution since it is the standard resolution used 

every year and was previously approved by the Town Attorney. 

 

jl 

 

Attachment 


